
 

February 17, 2015 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Steve Brunk, Chairperson 

House Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

Statehouse, Room 285-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Brunk: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2331 by House Committee on Federal and State 

Affairs 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2331 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2331 would allow alcoholic liquor to be consumed at catered events held on public 

streets, alleys, roads, sidewalks, or highways when a temporary permit has been issued or when 

the caterer’s licensee has provided certain required notifications. 

 

 The Department of Revenue indicates HB 2331 would have no fiscal effect on state 

revenues or expenditures. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Jack Smith, Department of Revenue  


